Bosler, Jerry

From: Michael C Piper [aj0386 @wayne.edu]

Sent: Friday, September 05, 2003 8:37 AM

To: Bosler, Jerry; Steven K. Bowers; Nancy Bulgarelli

Cc: Scott P. Muir

Subject: DALNET Vision Group. 09/05/03 conference call. Do we still need to meet?

Dear colleagues,

Thank you for your service on the DALNET Vision Group. Here is an update on
developments since our 30 July conference call:

1) Since we have Board approval of the goals and objectives, I believe we're
ready to move ahead with posting the plan on the Web site, developing
collateral marketing materials, and implementing the plan.

2} Sandy has agreed to ask Jill Kuskowski from the Dean's cffice to help
with formatting the plan.

In light of these developments, do we still need to meet tomorrow? Please
advise me if you see any need for us to confer tomorrow at 10:30. Thank you.

Michael C. Piper, Director
Detroit Area Library Network
mcpiper@wayne.edu



